
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public Hearing on Changes to Zoning Ordinance 

 
The Northwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on changes to the Northwood Development 
Ordinance (Zoning Ordinance) on Thursday, January 5, 2023 at 6:30 pm at the town hall as follows: 
The full text of the document is located on the town website: www.northwoodnh.org and at the town hall 
during regular business hours. 
 
The Northwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on updates to the Northwood Master Plan 
Existing Land Use Chapter and Vision Chapter on Thursday, January 5, 2023 at 6:30 pm at the town hall 
as follows: 
The full text of the document is located on the town website: www.northwoodnh.org and at the town hall 
during regular business hours. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
Timothy Jandebeur, Chairman 
 
Posted:         
Website – December 22, 2022 
Post Office – December 22, 2022 full text 
Town Offices – December 22, 2022 full text 
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